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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

Recent weather conditions have resulted in excessive amounts of water flowing through and 
around the school site. 

On Monday 15 July, during work to improve the stormwater drainage system, a cable 
connected to the electricity supply mains at Marie Bashir Public School was damaged, causing 
a power outage throughout the school. Power supply to neighbouring properties was not 
affected. 

The incident was immediately reported to Ausgrid who disconnected the mains to turn off 
power supply. A backup generator was installed to continue electricity supply to the school 
and a sound barrier installed to minimise noise from the generator. 

We are working with Ausgrid to replace the damaged cable and permanently restore 
electricity supply. We will continue to keep you updated about the progress of this work. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community are our highest 
priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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